
 

 
 

Join the Wychwood Project on a Sponsored Bluebell Walk in Cornbury Park 
 

Sunday 17th May 2015 
 
Please support the Wychwood Project by taking part in a sponsored walk – raising funds to help 
conserve and restore the beautiful Wychwood habitats and landscape. 
 
A stunning walk of either 4 or 8 miles around Cornbury Park, near Charlbury, at the time of year 
when the bluebells should be in full bloom. There is no entrance fee for participating. 
 
 

 
 
This event is organised by the Rotary Clubs of Witney and Burford & Windrush Valley , who have 
arranged all the permissions and will provide signage and marshals on the day.  
 
75% of the money you raise will come directly to the Wychwood Project, with the remaining 25% to 
chosen Rotary Charities. 
 
The start and finish point is Charlbury Railway Station car park. Walkers will be logged in and given a 
route guide (the route will also be staked out with direction arrows where required).  
  
Walkers can start at any time between 9am and 12am. We would anticipate that the last walkers 
would have completed the route by 3pm. 
  
Bottles of water will be available. Walkers should bring their own snacks, sweets etc. 
 
Call or email the Wychwood Project office to register your interest today, and receive more 
information, including a sponsorship form.  
 
T: 01865 815423/815420, E: wychwood@oxfordshire.gov.uk 


